
Kia Ora Mr Po Tan, 

 

Everything went on well. Strangely, we were not asked to pay any departure taxes at Christchurch Airport. 

Meanwhile, these are the details as required.  

 

I'm making a request as some of my friends are interested in the package but they would want to remove and all on 

some items like what we did.  

 

Regards 

Mr Foo 

 
Dear Mr Po Tan, 
  
Kia Ora! Firstly, both I and Mr Tan are enjoying ourselves tremendously in the midst of our new zealand 
experience. Many thanks to you for the arrangement! 
  
Meanwhile, we would like to make an enquiry on our booking of the Mt John Stargazing Night Tour with 
the Earth Sky Office at Lake Tekapo on the 2nd of Dec. We had geared up ourselves for the event but due 
to poor weather conditions the tour was canceled.  
  
As we essentially did not carry the activity at all and it is not due to any fault on our part, we would like to 
request for a full or partial refund of the payment made.  
  
regards, 
  
Mr Foo (SIN-28NOV) 

 


